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• Minute U22 - 1980 -6- Dec. 15, 1980 

CENTER FIRE RIFLES 

MODEL 700 BOLT HEAD - RUSTY EJECTORS 

Production recalled that the problem of rusty Model 700 Ejectors, 
caused by trapped coloring salts in the Bolt Head, was reviewed 
at the September Quality Meeting. Also reviewed at that time 
was a proposed Bolt Head design modification w~ich would prevent 
salts from being trapped. Sample Model 700 Bolts with redesigned ,1 ~·~·.· 
Bolt Heads were furnished to Research for testing. Research~~x- __ 
pects to complete testing by the end of December. While the';~i~1... '''h 
design change can be implemented immediately upon resee::.rch a~--'.;:,'.., ':~~. 8:3 . 
pro val, Production currently has on hand a two ~~pp-li~ st1~ly p:r_.,,)[!~~h ·~~~.~ 1'.~~)tf"' 

::::L "~::• s:;E:~· ,:~:s:::ign. . '""' "i~;~;'""1;~i: \, 'it" "!i· " 
Research reported that the Modd;.'to8·a .S!te~K-.li~~ bee~;~tedes'igned 

• 
to reduce the potential for itJ.~·avertent:~mov~'~t froili' the "Safe-On" 
to the "Fire" position •. ,.,_,J.\1e 1.•$afe,,':'~n:r 11 '~t;orce~~~s been increased 
from H lb. to 4 lb~,f . .f~~:thfii'i~µf~:ni~S"ize h~.~ been reduced, and. the 
button has been m,0vecf/ forwara. +;After .,,l.Oj,000 dry cycles there 
have been no ~~P,m~~~e~~' failu~~s'.i\:;a,.wJ;.df~ change in "Safe-On" or 
"Safe-Of~~~~~f!Q)rces;:i; Po-~nting 1f.put:;:~hat all parts of the new sys­
tem c~Jl b~~-inte,r.ch~P,ge~:·;,wi1;,~;i/torresponding parts in the current 
~esign~, R~~r~t:f.1¢.'fi reif~mm~~~te1f acceptance of the n~w design. 

1~t~~~:.~ =~-~~ ~~~~ \ ~; ,. 
~~'* ~''· l!~;~c t~'.Rn '~'?ted th~."t an economic analysis of this proposed re­

. ~.~'-''"·1'~+,. d*~1-gp.,SfiowS:~i,essent1ally no change in the Model 788 factory 
;~f - ,,~~f~~oi,~r. ';~1i~D· !8!, 

.:~~;,·:~~;~$~~· ·~~~ ~~ti'hec\'..:.chairman asked that a sample of the new design be shown to 

1,~ '~~~~ .)"kthe Committee at the January meeting. 
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QUALITY 

QUALITY STANDARDS REASSESSMENT 

Marketing reported that the first focus group session, to assist 
in reassessing our quality standards; was held on November 25th 
in King of Prussia, Pennsylvania. Three additional sessions are 
scheduled for January 6th and 7th in Houston, Texas and Denver, 
Colorado • 
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